Kelly Howard

8222 San Carlos Court

Indianapolis, IN 46256
November 9, 2005

Annsley Frazier Thornton School of Education

Bellarmine University
2001 Newburg Road
Louisville, KY 40205

To Whom It May Concern: 

I am currently enrolled in the undergraduate education program at Bellarmine University.  In this program I am seeking dual certification in elementary education and learning and behavior disorders.  I am introducing my professional portfolio that I will submit along with my application for admission to the Teacher Education Program.  In addition, I am requesting that you consider my admission to the undergraduate Teacher Education Program for the spring of 2006.

Admission to the Teacher Education Program would be the first step to accomplishing my goal of becoming a teacher someday.  This dual certification program would provide me with the opportunity to teach all of the students in my classroom to the fullest degree.  I feel that the dual certification program along with the observation I have done in the classroom will provide me with the experience and knowledge that I need in order to go into the classroom prepared.  I have also worked with children teaching swim lessons and working at sports camps over the past 4 years and feel that these experiences will also help me to go into the classroom prepared to handle almost anything that is thrown my way.

Thank you for taking time to read this letter and for considering my professional portfolio for the Admit to Teacher Education program.  

Sincerely, 

Kelly Howard

